
 

Staff Report 
May 5, 2025 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Construction Award Well Pump 12 

Presenter:  Rob Charles, Utilities Manager 

Time Estimate:  5 minutes 

 

Phone Email 

360.817.7003 rcharles@cityofcamas.us 
 

BACKGROUND:  During the life span of pumps, there are times when the motor has to be rebuilt.  

This is the first replacement of this well pump since it was put into operation over 20 years ago.   

SUMMARY:  Mather and Sons is proposing to pull, rebuild, and reinstall the pump. 

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY:  Continued dependable supply of water. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  The cost of the rebuild will be $65,177.58.  There are sufficient funds in water 

to cover this expense. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff would recommend that this item be placed on the May 19, 2025 

Council Regular Consent Agenda for their consideration. 

 

 


